
What’s Happening?

The Town of Ladysmith and the Stz’uminus First 
Nation are working in partnership to develop a plan 
for the Waterfront Area, in the spirit of building our 
relationship. 

Hundreds of residents have already shared their 
vision for the future of the waterfront.

Drop in to offer input on the emerging ideas 
created by the citizen design team as we move from 
visioning to planning!

Public Drop-In Event

SUNDAY, MARCH 12, 2017
1:30 - 4:00 PM

Ladysmith Secondary School
710 Sixth Avenue, Ladysmith

http://www.ladysmith.ca/city-hall/news-media/
waterfront-area-plan

GET CONNECTED

FOR MORE INFORMATION

 

OUR WATERFRONT PLAN


